
Dear SAMBA mentorship program resident participant, 
 

Thank you for participating in the SAMBA resident mentorship program.  In 

hopes of providing fruitful mentorship over the next year for resident members, 

we have outlined some guidelines for the SAMBA mentorship. 

 
SAMBA Resident Mentorship guidelines: 
 

1.  Make contact with your mentor member via email or telephone as 

soon as possible.  Your mentor expects that you will contact them 

and head up all communication. 

2. Complete the “Roadmap for Success” Worksheet.  

3. Discuss the worksheet with your mentor and work with them to 

develop a plan to develop and attain your career goals.  The mentor’s 

perspective and experience are extremely valuable in this process. 

4.  Review your CV with your mentor and seek his or her help with 

any formatting or content issues. 

5.  If possible, settle on a time to meet in person during a coffee break 

at the annual meeting and/or at the mid-year meeting/ASA. 

6.  If interested, discuss submitting an abstract for presentation at the 

SAMBA annual meeting in Miami, Florida in May. 

7.  If interested, discuss with your mentor joining a SAMBA 

committee. 

 

If you have any questions regarding these guidelines or have suggestions as to 

how we can further improve this program and your experience, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

David M. Dickerson, MD, SAMBA Resident Section Chair 

ddickerson@dacc.uchicago.edu 

773-746-6547 

773-753-1880 ext 1295 


